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• Chess Club runs in the library after the eating portion of lunch. 
• Musical theatre practices are for Our Last Summer at nutrition break and at lunch time for Mama Mia. 
• Dance practice today is for the Country Roads group after school in the Dance/Drama room. We will 

be taking a group photo in costumes. 
• If you are interested in participating in a 3 on 3 basketball mini-tournament organized by the 

Lambrick Park Leadership students, please sign up (your team of 3 players) on the sheets posted 
near the main entry bulletin board (by the office) or the rolling bulletin board in the gathering space.  
Sign up by the end of day Monday, May 5th and have a fun time playing on Thursday, May 8th.  
There will be prizes - so don’t miss out! 

• YEARBOOKS are now for sale! If you are interested in purchasing a yearbook, your family can go on 
schoolcash online to order. The deadline for ordering is May 15th.   

• It’s Popcorn Palooza Day! Head to the Hollow Log after the eating period to grab your $2.00 regular 
bag or $5.00 large bag of fresh, buttery popcorn. Enjoy your snack outside with friends!  

• Track and Field tryouts for grade 6 boys 200m and grade 6 girls long jump will be happening 
Monday. Please come prepared and listen to the announcements for more details.   

• The boys 7/8 rugby team had great success after school yesterday at Lansdowne, playing very well 
as a team with their tackling, setting up and scoring a whole bunch of tries. They have shown a 
steady improvement as they head towards their end of season tourney at SMUS. Well done team! 

• All comp. badminton players who played at SMUS this week have a final session at lunch today. 
Players bring your lunches. 

 
 


